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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA MVLO 25-040 
 
TO:   Deans, Directors, and Heads of Academic Units 
 

 
 

FROM:  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, PhD 
  Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT: OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-92 on Applicants for Undergraduate 

Admission who Graduated from High Schools Abroad 
 
DATE:  3 June 2025 
 

 
We would like to respectfully inform you of the OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-92 with 
subject: Applicants for Undergraduate Admission who Graduated from High Schools 
Abroad.  
 
Kindly note that the OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-92 shall take effect starting Academic 
Year 2025-2026. 
 
Please refer to the attached OVPAA Memorandum for further details. 
  
Thank you very much for your continued cooperation.   
 
 
 

 


